

London North West Healthcare NHS Trust

Meadow House Hospice Ealing Hospital Uxbridge Road, Southall Middlesex UB1 3HW

10th January 2017

West Ealing Bid Walpole House 18 – 22 Bond Street Ealing London W5 5AA

Dear Ann

Thank you so much for the cheque for £510 donated to Meadow House following the Vintage Christmas Market in the Avenue. We were very grateful to be chosen again as one of the benefitting charities.

Our next fund raising event for the hospice will be a Pamper Evening on March 2nd, in case you or any of your colleagues would like to come along, I will send a few flyers and two complimentary tickets, as soon as they are available, as a small 'thank you' for your support.

In the meantime, I am sure I don't have to tell you how extremely important these events are to us, not only to raise much needed funds, but also to increase peoples' awareness of our service. Meadow House will be marking its 30 year anniversary this year so we are trying to make 2017 very special! Our main project will be to re-landscape the gardens, making the paths wheelchair friendly and adding a Gazebo which we believe will be very popular with both patients and their families and friends. However, the estimates for this work are at least £40,000 so we have a lot of fundraising 'work' to do.

We, and our patients, are indebted to the many well-wishers, supporters and friends such as yourself who so kindly show their appreciation of the work we do. Your support means a great deal to us.

Best wishes,

Lynne May Voluntary Services Manager Specialist Palliative Care Service

